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Buffalo Trail 
Public Schools is 

committed to maximiz-
ing student learning, in a 
safe and caring environ-
ment, supported by a  
highly effective team. 

   

  
 

   

 

  

MEETING  DATES :  
 
 

NEXT  B OARD  
MEETING    

 

 

JANUARY  20,  2021  
 
 

ALL  MEETINGS  
HAVE  MOVED  TO  

VIRTUAL  
SETTINGS  AT  

THIS  TIME  
  
  
 
  
  

Communication Strategy: 
 
At the November meeting the Board passed a motion to recognize the BTPS 
2020 Registered Apprenticeship High School Apprenticeship recipients; 
• Masin Schmidt, Hughenden—Automotive Service Technician 
• Calen Sayer, Hughenden—Powerline Technician 
• Marcie Larson, Irma—Hairstylist 
• Kody Short, KHS—Machinist 
• Dylan Eremko, JRR—Part’s Technician 
• Lyndon Fadden, JRR—Plumber 
• Corwin Burke, WHS—Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Mechanic 
And Bright Future Recipient; 
• Simon Bergquist, KHS—Automotive Technician 

Wishing Staff, Students and Families a Joyful  

Christmas Season! 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees  

of  

Buffalo Trail Public Schools 

Mission: 

 
• The Board was pleased to host elementary students from Innisfree-Delnorte,  Amisk 

and Edgerton schools for Student Engagement.  This month the topic discussed was 
Creativity.    Students shared their thoughts on 1) What does creativity mean to you? 
2) How are the different ways you get to be creative in your classes? 3) How has 
school helped you express your creativity?  The conversation with the Board was a 
lively and diverse. 

 

•  The Board was also pleased to have a virtual meeting with MLA Jackie Armstrong-
Homeniuk who is the representative for BTPS schools in Innisfree and Mannville.  
The MLA shared information with the Board on the Transportation Task Force, Pro-
gram Unit Funding and COVID vaccine procurement.  The Board looks forward to 
keeping the lines of communication open and meeting face to face in the future. 

• The Board continues with virtual professional development and learning this year 
with opportunities from ASBA, PSBAA and Shaping the Future. 

 
OTHER NEWS 


